
 

 

 

My name is Adam Wright. 

I’m A SFF From Auckland City Station, I’ve served 4 years on the North Shore and 11 years 

in Auckland Central. 

I have been involved in the IGC radio project, The Mobility Project and I’m currently one of 

the Auckland representatives for the new Type 3 fire Appliance Build. I am also involved 

with BA and the heavy Aerial Appliance fleet. 

The projects I have worked on have given me the opportunity to work with union members 

from all 5 regions of the country, discuss first hand some of the common issues we face and 

see some of the things other areas have put in place to make our job safer and easier. 

My goal, should I be elected, would be to help get the Auckland local back to a solid 

cohesive membership through open and honest communication, and use the relationships I 

have with other locals around the country to work with us. I believe that the job as we know it 

is in for significant changes over the coming years and we need to have a strong Union to 

protect our interests as Firefighters. 

 

I am seeking election as a committee member of the Auckland local. 

 

 


